
Announcements December 10, 2017 

 

Today’s Community Meal is sponsored and served by Sunrise Rotary 

Group. All are invited to dinner! 

 

Next Sunday we will be doing “mini” Christmas decorating after the 

11:30 Mass. This means that we will put up the tree and the manger, 

prepare the other decorations such as tree decorations, lights, window 

candles, bows, wreaths, etc. on that day. This will make the decorating 

tasks on Christmas Eve so much easier. Please come and help with the 

mini decorating and then for the full decorating on 12-24-17 after the 

10am Mass. 

 

There are several changes to our normal mass schedule for Christmas. 

Please pay particular attention to the insert in today’s Vigil.  

 

If you would like to help with giving tree by buying a gift for one or 

more of our children, please stop by the tree in the back today. The 

children’s Christmas party is on Saturday, December 23, 2017 so please 

bring your gift or drop it off at the rectory no later than Tuesday, 

December 19, 2017. Thank you for supporting our children!   

 

Next Sunday, December 17th, the St. Charles youth will be presenting 

the St. Charles Church Christmas Pageant.  This will take place at the 

Father Solanus Casey Center at 2:00 PM. The Center is located  in St. 

Bonaventure Monstery which is exactly one mile down Kercheval on the 

corner of Mt. Elliott.  It is important that we all attend to show our 

support for the young people of St. Charles.  This is also an opportunity 

for you to visit the beautiful, spirit filled Solanus Casey Center. There is 

a flyer in this today’s bulletin. Please mark your calendars.  There will 

be a reception in the dining room following the Pageant. The children 

work hard each year to prepare for this Pageant.  So, again, please attend 

this enjoyable presentation to show your support for our children.    


